UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
ATOMIC SAFETY AND LICENSING BOARD PANEL
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20658

301-492-7332
November 7, 1978

Mr. James Hinton
912 Lady Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29201

Dear Mr. Hinton:

As promised in our telephone conversation today, I am
enclosing a copy of the Atomic Safety and Licensing
Board order. I would appreciate it if you would give
this informaticn to your son Roger. Please advise

him that his testimony in the Summer licensing hearing
may be required. He should write or call me at the
above address, and write or call Mr., Brett A. Bursey,
Route 1, Box 93-C, Little Mountain, South Carolina 29076,
telephone (803) 254-8132 or (803) 345-3254, when he
returns to let us know where he can be contacted if his
testimony is needed.

Sincerely,

/’/ /

Ivan W. Smith
Becard Chairman

Enclosure:
As stated

78112009 %



